
• End Of Term: Friday 14th February 

• ‘Routes to Food’ Workshop: Friday 

24th January

YEAR 3

Upcoming Learning

-Homework will be set on a Friday and 
due back on Wednesday. 
-  Please remind your child that it is 
their responsibility to change their 
reading book We will continue to 
remind them here too!
- Please continue to encourage children 
with reading, homework, TTRS and 
Spelling Shed as these will have a great 
impact on their learning.

Reminders

Happy 2025!

We hope you had a lovely Christmas and 

New Year!

Mrs Stone is excited to start teaching in 

Flamingos on Wednesday and Thursday,

As always, any questions or queries, 

please speak directly to your class 

teacher. 

Miss Staven, Mrs Stone and Miss Bright 

Welcome back!

TERM 
3NEWSLETTER

Upcoming Dates

English
In English, we will studying “A bear 
called Paddington” by Michael Bond. 
We will be looking at different 
genres/styles of writing and applying 
key features to our own writing. We 
will continue to look at different areas 
of SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and 
Grammar) each week and ensure 
these are always applied in our 
writing.

Maths
Within the third term, we will be 
continuing to look at multiplication 
and division using formal methods. 
Then we will be moving on to length 
and perimeter.

Curriculum
In History, we will be learning about 
the Romans. We will find out about 
the Roman invasion and Julius Caesar. 
In Geography, we will be learning 
about Europe; different countries and 
cultures and the rivers that run 
throughout Europe. 
In science we will learn about fossils 
and soils. 

PE
This term we will have indoor PE on a 
Wednesday afternoon and Outdoor 
PE on Thursday afternoon.. Please 
ensure you wear your PE kit to school 
on these days. Earrings should not be 
worn during PE lessons, so it is 
advised to keep them at home. 
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